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Dear Huw, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 11 October regarding the proposed accommodation centre at 
Northeye site in Bexhill.  
 
I understand that Home Office officials have been in contact with your office to update and 
outline the details around the use of the Northeye site.  Currently the Home Office is 
assessing it for detention use. 
 
The Home Office intends to update the information on 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/asylum-accommodation-factsheets/factsheet-
bexhill-asylum-accommodation-accessible, and will continue to update your office and the 
councils ahead of any changes.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP 
Minister of State for Immigration 
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